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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

When we welcome all children back to school from the 8th March, we will be going back to the 

structure that we had in place in the Autumn Term to teach PE: PE games lessons will be 

delivered by Mr Knowles during PPA sessions, and dance and gymnastics will be taught by 

teachers. Year group timetables will still run on a fortnightly cycle, so to clarify when children 

will need their PE kits in school, I have created a whole school Spring Term timetable for your 

reference: 

 
Year Group PE Dates 

 

Reception Teacher-led gymnastics: 
Week 4 - Tuesday 16th March 
Week 6 - Tuesday 30th March 
 
Games (Mr Knowles): 
Week 3 - Tuesday 9th March 
Week 5 - Tuesday 23rd March  
 

Year 1 Every Wednesday - teacher-led gymnastics 
 
Games (Mr Knowles): 
Week 4 - Monday 15th March  
Week 6 - Monday 29th March  
 

Year 2 Every Tuesday - teacher- led gymnastics 
 
Games (Mr Knowles): Every Second Wednesday 
Week 3 (10.3.21)     -    2HS/2J 
Week 4  (17.3.21)    -    2KL/2D 
Week 5   (24.3.21)   -    2HS/2J 
Week 6   (31.3.21)    -   2KL/2D 
 

Year 3 Every Monday – teacher-led gymnastics 
 
Games (Mr Knowles): Every second Friday 
Week 3 - Friday 12th March 
Week 5 - Friday 26th March 
 

Year 4 Every Thursday pm - teacher-led gymnastics (until Swimming recommences) 
 
Games (Mr Knowles):  
Every Thursday am - games with Mr Knowles  
 
Swimming return delayed until after the Easter holidays 
 

Year 5 Every Tuesday - teacher-led gymnastics 
 
Games (Mr Knowles):  
Week 3 - Monday 8th March 
Week 5 - Monday 22nd March 
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Year 6 Every Thursday – teacher-led dance 
 
Games (Mr Knowles): 
Week 4 - Friday 19th March 
Week 6 - Good Friday – 2nd April  

 

Please ensure that children turn up to school on their PE days in full PE kit. If you have any 

additional questions, please don’t hesitate to contact your year group’s Head of Year, or 

alternatively, please contact me directly. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss O’Brien 

 


